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School Uniform Update 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
We have received a number of enquiries relating to uniform through our website and via email. 

We currently are encouraging and promoting uniform in line with all secondary schools in the 
Clydesdale locality for pupils return in August. 

Pupils are used to wearing uniform to school and we hope this helps keep a sense of normality for 
them, particularly at such an unsettling and challenging time. 

We will communicate with all parents should advice change on this as a matter of urgency. 

Our supplier of uniform is Scotcrest. A link to their website is provided below. 

 https://www.scotcrestschools.co.uk/ 

 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
David Robertson 
Depute Head Teacher 
 
 

https://www.scotcrestschools.co.uk/

